
Trailblazer’s News

Parents and 
Campers: 
The campers had a lot of fun performing 

Robin Hood last week. They worked so 

hard, and did a fantastic job. Thank you to 

everyone who came and watched!  

If you have questions or concerns about 

how your camper is doing, please contact 

Mr. Rietveld 

(perietveld@rochester.k12.mn.us).  

 

Don’t 
forget! 

 Please pack a hearty lunch 

for your camper and 

encourage them to finish 

it.  Many campers are quite 

hungry by the time we get 

back from our field trips.  

They are given an 

afternoon snack, but may 

also supplement with an 

item left in their lunch box. 

 Send your camper in 

closed-toe shoes. Flip 

flops are only allowed to 

be worn at the swimming 

pool. 

This week’s field trips: 
Field Trips are subject to change. 

MONDAY: 

Science Museum of MN 

Wear camp t-shirt. 

TUESDAY: 
Stewartville Pool 

Wear swimsuit and bring towel. 

WEDNESDAY: 
Minnesota History Center 

Wear camp t-shirt, and may bring up to $10. 

THURSDAY: 
Color Me Mine 

On site activity 

FRIDAY: 
River Springs Water Park 
Wear camp t-shirt and swimsuit. Bring towel. 
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